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LETTER OF ACCEPTANCE  

 

We are pleased to inform you that your paper submitted for the Asia Pacific Conference on 

Educational Management and Leadership (APCEMaL) 2011 has been accepted for presentation. 

The conference will be held from 29
th

 to 30
th

 November and 1
st

 December 2011 at The Legend 

Hotel in Kuala Lumpur Malaysia. 

 

Should a full paper be sent by 7
th

 October 2011 to apcemal@fpe.upsi.edu.my will be published 

in the conference proceedings. Paper presenting authors are requested to register for the 

conference by 30
th

 October 2011. Details are available at http://apcemal.fpe.upsi.edu.my/.  

 

Once again, congratulations on the acceptance of your paper. We look forward to seeing you in 

Kuala Lumpur. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Omar Abdull Kareem 
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The Conference Chair 
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